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Dear Resident,  

As you are aware ISG have been appointed by the DfE as Principal Contractor on the Project at Dosthill School and 
have been progressing works since 23rd January 2023.  I am pleased to inform you that the works to deliver the new 
six modern classrooms, toilet facilities and storerooms are going well. Good progress has been made as I am sure 
you can all see.  The weather in general has been reasonably kind us.  ISG are continuing to work hard so that the 
building will be ready for pupils in the new academic year 2023. 

 

 The works progressed to date includes: 

• Works to the external envelope are 85% complete, with the Fascia still to install. 
• Internal walls / partitions complete. 
• Floors have been screeded. 
• Mechanical & Electrical works are progressing as per program. 

 

 

Looking at the months ahead, works will include: 

• Decorations to commence. 
• Landscaping works to commence in the next few weeks. 
• Site Accommodation to be relocated to another area of the Site. 
• Soft Flooring to start. 
• Fixed Furniture to commence. 
• Decorations ongoing 

 

Fencing works are also being carried out shortly and a separate letter to residents is being sent outlining this work.  

Once works have completed on the building ISG will be removing the existing timber cabins located to the rear of the 
school off site and landscape the areas once removed.  This work will start in the summer holidays but will also 
continue once the pupils return.  

Finally, once all aspects of the Project are completed, the temporary haul road will be removed.  ISG, the school and 
DfE would like to hold another evening drop-in session in mid- late September in the new building to outline the 
works which will be taking place to remove the temporary road.  A date will be agreed, and the school will notify 
residents.  
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Please see below photos showing progress of the new building to date: 

 

 

Main Corridor 

 

 

 

 

External View 
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Typical Classroom 

 

 

About the Contractor 

ISG carry out a range of works and has been trusted to	deliver a diverse range of projects including	refurbishments 
and fit outs, construction projects, interior	and retail schemes as well as property development and	energy solutions, 
across a variety of sectors.		
	
As a regional contractor with a local supply chain, employing local people and a longstanding commitment to the 
local communities in which we work, we can create positive, lasting legacies for future generations. 

We ask that you talk to your children advising them that Building Sites are dangerous places and not to play on 
them please. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me, in the event of a query. 

Regards, 

Shaun Harvey – Senior Site Manager for any enquiries regarding the project on: 

Mobile:        07946 679 960                    Email:           shaun.harvey@isgltd.com 


